
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RSC NW Region Analytical Division Long Service Members Lunch 
Wednesday 6th June 2018 

 
Dear NWAD Member, 

The 2018 Long Service Members Lunch will be held at Vicars Cross Golf Club (near Chester) on 
Wednesday 6th June 2018. This relaxed and informal venue offers plenty of car parking space 
and is easily accessible by car or by public transport/taxi via Chester. 

If you would like to attend the 2018 Lunch I would be most grateful if you could complete 
the attached form and return it to me by post or e-mail before 31st January 2018. Returning 
the form does not commit you to attending the lunch but helps our planning of the event and 
ensures that you will receive further information about menu choices etc. As before, a charge 
of £10 per head will be made which represents ~50% of the cost of the lunch. 

Until a few years ago the Long Service Lunch was followed by a talk on a topic of general 
interest but, in order to give members and their guests more time for discussion amongst 
themselves, no talks have been held in recent years. Please let me know if you would like the 
post-lunch talks to be resurrected and, if so, I would be interested to receive your suggestions 
for suitable speakers and/or topics.   

Please also let me know if you would like to attend the lunch but have difficulties arranging 
transport and I will see if some help can be provided. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 

Stuart Forbes  (Hon. Secretary – RSC NW Region Analytical Division)  

 
 

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

I would like to attend the lunch on Wednesday 6th June 2018  

I would like to bring a partner/guest  

  

Name  (block letters) ______________________________________________ 

Telephone   ______________________________________________ 

E-mail address  ______________________________________________ 

07500 848727 stuart@sfanalyticon.com 

 

 

 

 

 
374 Chester Road, Hartford, Cheshire, CW8 2AQ  
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